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“Happiness is when what you think, what you say, and what you do are in harmony” 
 
Mahatma Gandhi

 
A+ Science was established in 1997 as a subsidiary to Gothenburg University. The story 
began when dedicated researchers within the cardiovascular field formed a CRO, which 
was at that time known as GUCRI, Gothenburg University Clinical Research Institute.  The 
liaison to the academic world distinguished our company from many other CROs. We 
were one of the first CROs in the region. We have participated in several multinational 
studies which have led to changes in the guiding principles and in the treatment of many 
diseases, making life easier for thousands of patients.  

A corporate anniversary is an achievement that deserves recognition.  
We are very proud to celebrate our 20th anniversary this year. On this special occasion 
to honor our company we have made a charitable donation to UNICEF to make a 
difference in a child’s life and help children in emergencies. Every child has the same 
right, regardless country of origin. Children are entitled to sleep safely, drink clean 
water, eat food and go to school. 

 

 

 

 



A+ Science will be attending several events. If you will be participating and wish to meet 
us there, please send an email to info@a-plusscience.com 

 
SwedenBio försommarmingel, 17 May, Stockholm 

Nationell konferens om kliniska studier, 7–8 September, Stockholm 
NLSDays 2017, 12-14 September, Malmö - Medicon Valley 

Park Annual 2017, 27 September, Sahlgrenska Science Park, Gothenburg 
BIO-Europe 2017, 6-8 November, Berlin 

Läkemedelskongressen, 7 November, Stockholm 
 

 
 

 
  

Our vision is to become the CRO best known for its unique and dedicated personnel with focus on 
customer satisfaction. To Earn Trust- Make Difference. 
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